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From: Sheli Lulkin ()

To: VICKIE MATTHEWS; Betsy Altman
Date: Tuesday, April 7, 2009 10:22:42 PM
Subject: ASCO Rep.

This is to inform you that Ron Simon is going into the hospital and is probably not going to be our

ASCO delegate. I am appointing Lorraine Meyers of our Board of Directors to represent us. She is
having an epidural shot tomorrow so if she feels well she will be at the meeting.

Sheli A. Lulkin,
ASCO - the Assn. of Sheridan Condo/Co-op Owners

With most Chicago voters, you give them a garbage can and they're yours for life

Clout City, The Reader
September 24,2008

http://us.mg201.mail.yahoo.com/dc/launch?.partner=sbc&. gx=0&.rand=5j48ifjn824vp 5/10/2009
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From: Michele Sparks ()

To: VICKIE MATTHEWS

Date: Saturday, April 11, 2009 6:42:24 PM
Cc: Betsy Altman

Subject: Re: AYSO Membership

Thanks for clarifying. Voting member should be Bob Lerch with Ray Groble and Rich Costello as
alternates.

I think Rich has been to at least one meeting this year.
Michele
Sent via BlackBerry by AT&T

----- Original Message-----
From: VICKIE MATTHEWS <vickiematthewsisbczlobal.net>

Date: Sat, 11 Apr 2009 23:07:53
To: <michelesparks@hotmail.com>
Cc: <Betsv@EA Aldeas.com>

Subject: AYSO Membership

Hi Michele,

Got your note about the membership for AYSO and yes, we had it recorded but remember, you were
going to ask who should be listed as the voting rep for this year as it needs to be in writing each year.
AYSO recently sent a check from California and this was applied to the 2009-2010 fiscal year which
begins 5/1/09. Dues paid in July are for the current fiscal year, so you paid last July (for 2008-
2009) and they are correct to have paid now for our upcoming fiscal year.

Hope this helps. Let Betsy or me know if you have any other questions. Thanks for your support.
Happy Easter,

Vickie

http://us.mg201.mail.yahoo.com/dc/launch?.partner=sbc&.gx=0&.rand=35r6avh310a64 4/15/2009



Lincoln

PO Box 14903
Cannon Drive at Fullerton Parkway

Chicago, Hlinois 60614

Tel. 312-742-2000 Faxr 312-742-2137

April 29, 2009

Betsy Altman

Lincoln Park Advisory Council
Lincoln Park Cultural Center
2045 N. Lincoln Park West
Chicago, IL 60614

Dear Betsy,

Lincoln Park Zoo has authorized Kevin Bell, President & CEO and Christine Zrinsky, Vice
President for Development as delegates for the Lincoln Park Advisory Council.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me directly
at (312) 742-7232. Thank you.

Sincerely,

J
Marybeth Johnson
Vice President
Communications & Public Affairs



Jouglas

April 30,2009

Ms. Vickie Matthews

Lincoln Park Advisory Council
Lincoln Park Cultural Center
2045 N. Lincoln Park West
Chicago, IL 60614

Dear Ms. Matthews,

Please accept this letter as notification that Ms. Molly Riley has resigned from her
appointment as the Nature Museum’s representative to the LPAC as of April 30,
2009. The Museum will replace Ms. Riley with the appointment of Ms. Celeste
Troon, Director of Living Collections, who is also a Lincoln Park Resident. You can
contact Ms. Troon at the museum at 773-755-5126 or at ctroon@naturemuseum.org.
Celeste will be attending the upcoming meeting on Wednesday, May 13, 2009 that
will take place at the Nature Museum. '

We look forward to continuing to work with LPAC in the future.

Sincerely,

Donna Gustafsson !
Interim President an C\Ep’

&® Please recycle.



